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WOLF Radio, Inc. (“WOLF”), licensee of WWLF-FM, Oswego, NY hereby 

respectfully requests an extension of the current engineering STA for WWLF-FM.  The 

tower for the station had been destroyed by a severe windstorm in 2012.  A construction 

permit (BPH-20130916AAH) has been granted for the station to construct a tower at a 

new site. 

The winter months of late 2014 and the first three months of 2015 have proven to 

be the coldest and snowiest in decades.  As a result, WOLF has only been able to wait for 

the weather to break.  As previously stated, WOLF is exploring the possibility of a tower 

that can be constructed to have its height extended in the future so as to implement the 

full 100 meters HAAT, however, there is no expectation to delay construction of the 

facilities authorized in the existing construction permit.  

WOLF fully expects the facilities authorized in the construction permit to be 

constructed and operational before the end of the summer.  Therefore, WOLF 

respectfully requests and extension of the STA. 


